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 Janet Walsh COMMNT2014/6297/P 30/01/2015  12:46:21 I have the flat above the office involved in this planning application and I would be most distressed if 

these security shutters were removed.  They give a strong feeling of safety in this small mews road.  If 

they were no longer there it would again attract thieves and burglars to the mews, who know this is a 

very quiet road where their activities would not be noticed.

Clearly the council is concerned about the appearance of these lovely old buildings, but the shutters are 

usually only rolled down in the hours of darkness (when they are needed) so the normal attractive 

appearance of the mews is not affected during the daytime, which is really the only time one can 

appreciate the historical nature of the buildings anyway.

To be honest, I really don't think the shutters are unattractive anyway.

I do hope the council will take a common sense attitude to this, recognise the value of local small 

businesses and the pressures they are under, and recognise too that it is in the interests of residents like 

me to have the highest possible protection from the attentions of burglars.
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